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Dear colleagues,

Hello from Paul & Simon! Your Leads
for Integrated Neighbourhoods in
Mid Essex.

I’'s now been 1 month since the 3rd of our 3 initial stakeholder
workshops, where we began the process of developing our Integrated
Neighbourhood Approach.

With that in mind, we wanted to touch-base with partners to share an
update on what’s been happening since then and what we’re currently
working on as next steps.
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We also used
to

opportunity

develop resources for Ay
partners to assist with collaborative working.
These included partner biographies & an ~
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acronyms database. We are currently in the I La
process of identifying a cross-organisational
platform to host these and other resources.

Another key area of development is in identifying the Neighbourhood

geographies.
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In developing these we must ensure that the
boundaries are not only recognised by the
people that live and work in them, but also
incorporate the unique needs of the different
populations of Mid Essex. No mean feat, but
watch this space!

There is lots more we could share, but all in good time. So for now we
wanted to thank you for your continued support & contributions and
we'll be in touch soon with further updates & opportunities to shape
the development of Integrated Neighbourhoods in Mid Essex!

All the best,

Simon King & Paul Mitchell

Alliance Programme Managers
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